28/11/79

Dr. John Galt

- D.R.A.O,.

P.0. Box 248

Penticton, B.C,, Canada
V24 6K3 .

Dear Dr., Galt:

The October 79 issue of
Jnl. RASC on page 303 mentions results
of 22mc polar array survey. About four
years ago 1 visited your establishment.

The telescope was in process of construction.

Please send to me single copies of whatever
results are now available including details
and descriptions of the apparatus.

Best wishes,

%_ﬂ%

Ggote Reber
General Delivery

Bothwell, Tasmania

Australia 7411



